

## BOARD OF OSTEOPATHIC EXAMINATION AND REGISTRATION

OFFICE OF SECRETARY
ROBERT A. STEEN, D. O.
307 CITIZENS NATL. BK. BLDG.
EMPORIA, KANSAS

June 1, 1943.

TO ALL OSTEOPATHIC PHYSICIANS HOLDING A CERTIFICATE TO PRACTICE IN KANSAS:

Dear Doctor;

The Annual Registration Law, passed by the 1937 session of the Kansas Legislature, provides that each osteopathic physician legally licensed to practice in the state of Kansas shall, on or before the FIRST DAY OF JULY of each year, pay to the Secretary of the Kansas State Board of Osteopathic Examination and Registration, a fee of five dollars (\$5.00) for the renewal of his license; and furnish satisfactory evidence of having completed the post-graduate requirements, as provided in the act.

Please use the enclosed yellow card in making your remittance. Make all checks payable to: THE KANSAS STATE BOARD OF OSTEO-PATHIC EXAMINATION AND REGISTRATION, Robert A. Steen, D.O., Secretary.

Fraternally yours

Robert A. Steen, D.O., Secretary